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18th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Student & Parent/Carer 
 
As you will know, this year schools were asked to supply Centre Assessed 
Grades, for the exam board to use when awarding final examination grades.  
Initially this would lead to some differences between the Centre Assessed 
Grades and the calculated grades allocated by the exam board.  However, 
following the Education Minister’s announcement yesterday, the grade awarded 
will now be the higher grade of either the Centre Assessed Grade or the exam 
board calculated grade. 
 
If you were entered for a re-sit then the final grade you will be awarded will be 
the highest grade out of the Centre Assessed Grade, calculated grade or re-sit. 
 
If you have just completed year 12 or year 13 last year, you will already have 
collected your results.  If the exam board calculated a grade that was higher 
than the Centre Assessed Grade, then this higher grade will stand.  If the exam 
board awarded a grade lower than the Centre Assessed grade, then the Centre 
Assessed Grade will stand. 
 
Your updated results will be sent to you in the post as soon as they are released 
by the exam board.   
 
This will mean the exam board will not accept any appeal to your grade as you 
are receiving the higher grade.  However, if you believe an administrative error 
has been made, please e-mail Miss Reynolds, Exams & Data Manager on 
reynoe@lewisgirls.caerphilly.sch.uk.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

H Harding 
 
Mrs H Harding 
Acting Headteacher 
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